
                                                  Bulletin Announcements                                                                                   
                     March 26, 2023 

 

The Sanctuary flowers today, are given to the glory of God, by Evie Park in loving memory of her 

son Bryan Park.   

*please check expiration dates on food items before donating. 

WASHINGTON SHORES  
PRESBYTERIAN FOOD PANTRY  

                 Next donation day:    
  Tuesday, April 11 and April 25 
            10:30 am - 11:30 pm 

Please bring non-perishable donations to the circle drive at 
the West side entrance of the Sanctuary, off of 
Highland.  Donations may also be dropped off on Sundays 
before or on Sundays, after worship, in the West transept, 
in the Sanctuary.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Join us during Holy Week (April 2- 9) for an art 
installation featuring the art of FAVO artists and Park 
Lake members and friends illustrating the story of Holy 
Week, from Palm Sunday to the Cross.  The art will be 
displayed in the Sanctuary of Park Lake Presbyterian.  
 
On Monday, April 3, there will be an Open House from 
6:00 pm -7:30 pm for conversations with the artists 
about their pieces.  The art will remain displayed in 
the Sanctuary throughout Holy Week for prayer and 
introspection.   

 

Reflections in Art 

Monday, April 3 
6:00 pm—7:30 pm 

Easter Basket Ministry 

Sponsor an Easter Basket for Grace! 

 Park Lake is sponsoring Easter 
Baskets for the pediatric patients at 
Grace Medical Home, one of Park 
Lake’s mission partners. Park Lake will 

be donating Easter baskets with sunscreen, bug 
spray, and other needed items, as well as candy, 
small toys and an Easter book, to the children 
during Holy Week.  A sponsorship is $40 per 
basket.   Donations may be sent to the church 
office, placed in the collection plate or made 
online at the plpc.org “Giving tab”.  Thank you for 
sharing the good news of the resurrection with 
these children! 

Sunday, April 2 • Noon - 3:00 pm 

Mayor Carl T. Langford Park 
1808 E. Central Blvd., Orlando, 32803   

 
Bring lunch!  Bring games!   

Bring a friend! 
The large pavilion is reserved 

 but bring a chair  
or blanket if you prefer.   

See you there! 

 

Interested in a Mission Fair?   
There will be a brainstorming session for anyone interested in planning a Mission Fair 
for Park Lake.  The Mission Fair was held annually at Park Lake in order to celebrate, 
communicate, connect, and contribute to Park Lake mission activities.  The Mission Fair 
was canceled in 2021 due to the COVID pandemic.   If you would like to explore new 
ways and forms to hold a Mission Fair please join us Wednesday, March 29, at 6 pm in the church parlor for 
a brainstorming session. All are welcome!  



 

Pledged Income Y.T.D. 
Thru  1/31/23  

Non Pledged Income Y.T.D. 
Thru  1/31/23 

Budget  $39,021 Budget  $4,881 

Actual  $33,555 Actual  $6,204 

Difference ($5,466) Difference $1,323 

Park Lake Operating Budget Thru  1/31/23 

 Income Expenses Difference 

Budget $54,342 $54,728    ($386) 

Actual  $45,827 $51,751   ($5,924) 

 

Church Staff 
Co-pastors                                Rev. Dr. Helen DeBevoise 
                                                      Rev. Dr.  Dan DeBevoise  
Parish Associate            Rev. Dr. Linda Wright Simmons 
Organist, Director FAVO                                 Will Benton 
Choir Director                                                     Robb Ross 
Child Care Center            Director, Barbara Twachtman 
Financial Administrator                                 Linda Castle 
Church Secretary                                     Carol Bookhardt 
Maintenance                                                 Keith Bridges 
Librarian                                                        Alice Schmidt 
Nursery Staff                                               Barbara Boyce 

Church Missionaries 
Madagascar                                 Dan and Elizabeth Turk 
Mozambique                                                Sebber Banda 
                                                            Rev. Carlos Faquione  

 

 
 
 
• Daily Bread at Christian Service Center, Park Lake Volunteers are needed to serve lunch at the Daily Bread soup 

kitchen every 4th Tuesday of each month, at 11:00 am - 12:30 pm.  The next serving date will be Tuesday, March 
28.  Please contact John Bowers at jbowers4@cfl.rr.com if you or your group are interested in serving. 

 
• Page Turners Book Club, will meet on Thursday, March 30, at 10:00 am to discuss Bel Canto, by Ann Patchett. 

(Koinonia room, located downstairs in the Sanctuary building. Contact Anne Gardepe at annegarde64@gmail.com 
for more information.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Park Lake youth, parents, youth leaders and 
young adults serving pancakes & syrup, sausage,  

bacon, and juice. 
 *All donations go towards the 2023 Middle 
School Camp Cedarkirk Mission Trip & High 

School Trip to 

 Montreat Youth Conference. 

 

Easter Candy Donations 
Would you, could you help us 

fill our Easter baskets? 
Donations needed for 

Children's Egg Hunt 
 

Single wrapped, non-chocolate 
(chocolate is yummy, 

but it melts too quickly!) 
Bring to Park Lake 

(place in the basket located 
 in the West transept) 
by Sunday, April 2nd 

 
THANK YOU!!! 

YOUTH EASTER  
PANCAKE  BREAKFAST  

FUNDRAISER 
 

Sunday, April 9, 2023 

 (immediately following the 
Sunrise Service) 

    8:00 am – 9:00 am 

 
Struble Fellowship Hall / 

Education Building 


